
 

 

 

 

Report on Awareness Program 

Topic: Career Opportunities in the Social Sector  

Date: [25/09/2025] 

Venue: Andhra Mahila Sabha Arts and Science College for Women 

The Placement Cell of Andhra Mahila Sabha Arts and Science College for Women organized an 

awareness program on Career Opportunities in the Social Sector. The session aimed to provide 

students with insights into the importance of the social sector and the diverse career paths it offers.  

Dignitaries Present 

Principal: Prof. K. Karuna Devi 

Vice Principal: Prof. Y. Vasundhara 

Placement Cell Convener: Mrs. V. Radhika 

Placement Cell Team Members 

Program Flow 

Welcome Address: Mrs. Y. Manasa, Lecturer in Mathematics 

Introduction of Guest Speaker: Ms. Y. Manasa, Lecturer in Mathematics 

Guest Lecture: Mr. T. Venkata Sai Sasidhar, Faculty at Azim Premji University 

Vote of Thanks: Mrs. V. Radhika, Placement Cell Convener 

Highlights of the Session 

The resource person, Mr. T. Venkata Sai Sasidhar, highlighted the role of the social sector in national 

development. He emphasized the pressing issues of poverty, illiteracy, unemployment, hunger, and 

inequality, and discussed how addressing these challenges is essential for sustainable growth.  

He also guided students on: Career opportunities in NGOs, Government Programs, International 

Organizations, CSR wings of corporates, and Social Enterprises.  

Essential skills such as leadership, communication, problem-solving, teamwork, and research. 

Global opportunities including fellowships and scholarships that enable young professionals to 

contribute to social change. 

The session motivated students to explore careers in the social sector and understand its  

significance in creating an equitable society. Students gained clarity on how education and active 

participation in development programs can bring about meaningful change.  

The program was highly enriching and informative. It inspired students to think beyond conventional 

career paths and to contribute towards the betterment of society. The efforts of the Placement Cell 

in organizing this program were appreciated by both faculty and students.  



 

 

 

 


